
CONSULTANT SERVICES FOR THE  
WAVERLY ROAD BRIDGE NO. 29C-368 REPLACEMENT ACROSS CHANNEL B 

PROJECT 
 

For more information, please contact Robelyne Patricio at (209) 953-7454 or 
rpatricio@sjgov.org.  
 
Project Description:  
 
The San Joaquin County Department of Public Works (SJCDPW) will be requesting proposals 
from consultant firms to provide professional and technical services for the design of the 
proposed Waverly Road Bridge No. 29C- 368 Replacement Across Channel B Project 
(Project).  
 
The project consists of replacing the existing timber bridge (Bridge No. 29C-368) across 
Channel B with a new single-span structure and comply with AASHTO, Caltrans, and County 
standards, ensuring it meets all necessary performance and safety criteria for traffic 
requirements. 
 
SJCDPW will enter into a consultant services agreement with the selected consultant to provide 
consultant services for the Project. The requested services will include the following, but are not 
limited to: 

 Project Management 
 Project Surveying, Mapping and Control  
 Evaluation of Bridge Type Selection/Roadway Alignment 
 Public Outreach Program 
 Geotechnical Investigation and Foundation Report 
 CEQA Approval 
 Hydraulic and Hydrology Analysis 
 Permitting Compliance 
 Utility Coordination and Relocation Plan 
 Right-of-Way Engineering  
 Plans, Specifications, and Engineer's Estimate (PS&E) 
 Bidding and Post Award Assistance 

 
RFP Release:  June 2025 
 
The Request for Proposals (RFP) will outline the submission requirements and detail the 
selection process. Before the RFP release date, interested firms may address inquiries to 
Robelyne Patricio, Assistant Engineer, as noted above. After the RFP is issued, questions will 
be directed to SJCDPW staff responsible for managing the selection process. 


